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Thursday 11th December 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Year 6 have been working very hard this term and as a class we have chosen to 

celebrate earning 30 class credits with a film and popcorn afternoon. 

 

During story time, we have been reading the book ‘How to train your dragon’ by Cressida Cowell 

and have chosen to watch the film. This will also help us to make comparisons between the book 

and film.  

 

This class credit treat will take place on Thursday 18th December 2014 in the afternoon. 

 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to watch this film, please notify either myself or the 

school office by next Wednesday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Robertson       Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 6 Class Teacher      Head Teacher 


